
Tommy Times - Parent Edition
Week of Dec. 11 - 15, 2023

School Website: http://tommydouglas.ss.yrdsb.ca
General Email/Attendance: tommy.douglas.ss@yrdsb.ca

              
Contact Us
4020 Major Mackenzie Drive West,
Woodbridge, ON L4H 4E9

Phone 289.342.0001
Extensions
Reception 0
Attendance 1
Guidance 3

Administrative Team
John Glezakos, Principal (Interim)
Cynthia Therrien, Vice Principal (A - G)
Elizabeth Sloan, Vice Principal (H - O)
Milton Hart, Vice Principal (P - Z)

 

Dec. 18 Sr. Girls Volleyball @ RH, Curling @ York Curling Club

Dec. 19 Jr. Boys Basketball,  Sr. Boys Basketball @ SJA

Dec. 20

Dec. 21

Dec. 22 Holiday Assembly
Final day of class before Winter Break starts

This week:

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES:

Dec. 25 - Jan. 7 - Winter Holiday - NO SCHOOL
Dec. 25 - Christmas
Dec. 26 - Jan. 1 - Kwanzaa
Jan. 8 - return to school

To support your family planning, the 2023-2024 YRDSB School Year Calendar is available on the YRDSB website. 
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http://tommydouglas.ss.yrdsb.ca
mailto:tommy.douglas.ss@yrdsb.ca
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_kA_XQ7P-u7E4Z3NKaxnuDaou1WCIHH79_MZyG0aSzw/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_kA_XQ7P-u7E4Z3NKaxnuDaou1WCIHH79_MZyG0aSzw/edit?usp=sharing
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/school-year-calendar
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SCHOOL NOTICES:

Semester 1 EXAM SCHEDULE - January 25th - 31st 

On Examination & Culminating Activity Days, students will be informed by their teachers which days they need to attend. 

Students are only to be at the school for their exams or if they have an appointment to meet with a teacher, for extra help, 

or are returning school materials. Once students have met with the teacher, they are expected to leave the building.

Vacation time, employment and appointments must not be planned during the scheduled exam period.

Community Supports for Parents and Caregivers

Peer Support Group for Parents and Caregivers

o   This group is a support for parents and caregivers raising children and youth with mental health challenges

o   3rd Monday of each month

o   Aurora Town Hall 6:30- 8pm

o   This group takes a break in December and will return January 15, 2024 

York Hills Centre for Children, Youth and Families 

York Hills is an organization that provides family services, resources and supports to families living in York Region. 

Registration to their workshops and webinars is free of charge. The link above will take you to their mainpage where they 

share a calendar of upcoming workshops and webinars. 

Grade 9 Math EQAO

Grade 9 students who are currently enrolled in a Grade 9 Math class will be writing the Ministry mandated EQAO Math 

Test. This test will run over two days, January 17th and 18th. Students will receive more details in their Math class and will 

have an opportunity to complete the practice EQAO test. Families are encouraged to visit the EQAO public website for 

more practice opportunities.

Grad Photos

Your turn is coming soon Grads! Grad photos will be taking place at Tommy Douglas from February 20th 2024, to February 

29th 2024 ONLY. You will sign up online. Stay tuned for more information and don’t miss out on this opportunity to 

celebrate your successes!

https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/review?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:b5a82f18-b3e4-3f2b-84b9-d7211ba71a93
https://www.yorkhills.ca/services/workshopsandwebinars/
https://dwod99k06nyqh.cloudfront.net/#/en/test-auth/g9-sample/340/adaptive
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TDSS Educational Supports 
The following supports are available to all students throughout the semester. Please encourage your student(s) to access 

these resources to help support their learning. 
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YOUTH MENTAL HEALTH SUPPORTS

The following resources are available to teens in need of mental health supports.
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SCHOOL SAFETY - Student Drop Off and Pick Up 

As the winter weather is near, we are reminding 

parents/guardians of the need to help keep our students safe.

Students who are driven to school must be dropped off and picked 

up in the North parking lot only.

The South lot is for buses and Staff use only.  Please help us 
ensure the safety of our school community. Thank you in advance 
for your cooperation.

North Lot Student 
drop off and 
pick up 
parking lot
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